
 
 

Monday 3 February 2020 

 
  Say thank you to your local volunteers 

 
 
Nominations for Council’s 2019 Volunteer Recognition Program are now open.  
 
Not-for-profit community-based organisations are invited to nominate volunteers in one of the seven following 
categories: 500, 1,000 or 2,000 hours of service or 10, 20, 30 or 40 years of continuous voluntary service.  
 
Award recipients will be announced at an event during National Volunteers Week (18–24 May).  
 
Glen Eira Mayor Margaret Esakoff said people of all ages and backgrounds give their time, talents, gifts and hearts 
to improve the quality of community life and build a stronger and more cohesive community.  
 
“We need your help to celebrate and recognise our volunteers and their contribution to the health and wellbeing 
of our local community,” she said. 
 
Nominations can be completed online at www.gleneira.vic.gov.au/vr  
 
Please obtain permission from the volunteers you intend to nominate. Nominations close on Friday 6 
March.  
 
For further information, contact Council’s Service Centre on 9524 3333 or email 
communityawards@gleneira.vic.gov.au 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Media enquiries:  Amarita Kinnoo 
       03 9524 3411 or 0409 169 275 
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